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During the last couple of months the Wombles have been 

seen on Saturday 27 July 2024, busy litter picking Deepdene 

Road and Bushfields. As you can see from the photo to the left 

the litter pick was successful. -this was only one of the litter 

drops! 

On 31 August 2024, two groups were out, one on Rectory 

Lane towards Pyrles Lane, the other going down Hillyfields 

and around into Pyrles Lane. 

 

‘Loughton Day’ on Saturday 21 September was a great 

success and enjoyed by hundreds of local residents. Our 

Wombles did a fantastic job keeping Loughton Cricket 

Ground litter free. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Our next litter picks will be on Saturday 26 October and 

Saturday 23 November.  Meeting points to be advised 

nearer the time. 

 

Once again, we thank you for your great support. You really 

make a difference. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon, 

 

Regards     Debbie & Mark 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


